

November 15, 2008

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Grupp-Verbon

Dear Denise and Michael:

Thank you so much for your generous donation of time and talent at the annual Harvest Bazaar. It is this type of generosity that makes our events successful and allows Epworth to continue to help local, regional and global missions. Our goal is to continue to make a difference in the world, and with the help of friends like you, we will continue to see improvements in peoples lives through our combined efforts.

On the Vendor Feedback forms received to date, <u>every</u> vendor has expressed a positive comment about your wonderful music. Hopefully we can continue our relationship and you will be able to soothe our souls again at next year's event, which is scheduled for November 7.

Again, thank you for your generous support.

Sincerely,

Jo Champion

Chairperson, 2008 Harvest Bazaar

Jo Champion